
Jul 1: Canada Day Party
Aug 12: Hawaii Party
Sept 9: Red Carpet Night
Oct 13, 14, 15: October Fest
Oct 28: Halloween Party
Nov 18: Black & White Theme
Party
Dec 9: Xmas Party
Dec 31: New Year's Eve Party
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Greetings from the Board of Directors

Time flies when we’re having fun. We can't believe
half of 2023 is almost gone. Our club has been
doing great! Thanks for your continuous support,
attending dance parties, joining classes, as well as
purchasing/renewing your memberships. We will
have more exciting events to offer during the 2nd
half of the year. Stay tuned....

Monday Beginner Lesson series 

Monday Beginner Argentine Tango 

Sunday Ballroom Lessons (5:30-6:30pm) -
Samba lesson continues; 

Friday Rumba Lessons (6:30-6:30pm) - by
Mario Pinon, starts on Friday July 14.

      Beginner Viennese Waltz ends on July 3
      American Smooth Tango starts on July 10
      Lesson time: 6:15-7:45pm
      Lesson fee: $12 (drop-in)

       - Vals lesson 
       Lesson time: 8-9PM 
       Supervised practica: 9-10pm 
       Lesson fee: $15 (practica included) 
       Practica only: $5
       Monday Instructors: Dr. Nenad & Grace

      International Waltz by Konstantin 
      Start Date: Sunday, July 23

 

EVENT UPDATES:

https://thewestwayclub.ca/newsletter

DANCE LESSON UPDATES

1.Canada Day Celebration - Theme Party
Dress code, RED or RED&WHITE
DJ: John
2. Ballroom with Latin Flair - Friday, July 7 (7pm-
Midnight)
DJ. Latin Soul (a.k.a Frank Bishun) will be back again
to play fabulous music. Join us for another fun
evening of great dancing! Bachata/Salsa lesson at
9:30PM.
3. Milonga@West-Way - Thursday July 13
(8:30-11:30pm) - DJ: Wendy
4. Friday Social - July 21- Every 3rd Friday of the
Month
DJ Pino played very nice music at the May Friday
Social. Our dancers were delighted. Pino will
continue to share with us his wonderful ballroom
and latin music playlists

NEW AUDITOR ASSIGNMENT

David Wong has been helping the club for many
years, reviewing our financial reports, along with our
auditor, John Mazzolin. Both David and John gave us
valuable input on many initiatives in the past. Thanks
to both of our auditors on their due-diligence and
great support!
David will be moving to Ottawa with his lovely wife.
We wish him all the best! We will miss him! Khanh
Pham has volunteered to become our new auditor.
Khanh has been an active member of our club for a
few years. Congratulates to Khanh on her new role!
Her years of working experience as an accountant
will for sure help our club a lot.



The Monthly Calendar is also available online: 
thewestwayclub.ca/monthly-calendar


